UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20586 0001

February 17, 1994

Docket No. 52-003

Mr. Nicholas J. Liparule

Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Activities
Westinghouse Electric Corporation

P.0. Box 355

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230

Dear Mr. Liparulo:
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE AP600

The staff is developing a code for auditing large break loss-of-coolant-
accident calculations for the AP600 design, and has determined that it needs
additional information (Q952.44-Q952.46)." In addition, the staff needs
additional information to enable it to set the initial and boundary conditions
for the ROSA facility (0Q952.47-0Q952.48). Although some of the information is
available in the standard safety analysis report (SSAR), we request that you
verify the location and validity of that information. Please identify any
separate reports that present more recent analyses than documented in the
SSAR.

Enclosed are the staff’s questions. Please respond to this request by
March 31, 1994,

You have requested that portions of the information submitted in the

June 1992, application for design certification be exempt from mandatory
public disclosure. While the staff has not completed its review of your
request in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 2.790, that portion of
the submitted information is being withheld from public disclosure pending
the staff's final determination. The staff concludes that this request for
additional information does not contain those portiens of the information for
which exemption is sought. However, the staff will withhold this letter from
public disclosure for 30 calendar days from the date of this letter to allow
Westinghouse the opportunity to verify the staff's conclusions. If, after
that time, you do not request that all or portions of the information in the
enclosures be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2,790,
this Tetter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.
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Mr. Nicholas J. Liparulo

This request for additional information affects nine or fewer respondents, and
therefore is not subject to review by the

under P.L. 96-511.
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February 17, 1994

‘fice of Management and Budget

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you can contact me at (301)

504-1120.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next page

DISTRIBUTION:
Pocket Files PDST R/F
POR » RBorchardt

Alevin, 8E23 TCollins, 8EZ23
GRhee, NLN353 RJones, 8E23

Sincerely,

(Original signed by)

Thomas J. Kenyon, Project Manager
Standardization Project Directorate
Associate Director for Advanced Reactors
and License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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